
Do NOT Pass - SB 2069 

Dear Chairman Longmuir and members of the House Political Subdivisions Committee,


My name is Connie Hoffman, a lifelong resident of North Dakota, growing up in rural North 
Dakota and currently residing in Fargo, ND.


I write in opposition to SB 2069, related to publication requirements of public notices. 


The public is used to the current process of publication of required public notices in their local 
newspaper.  I personally appreciate being able to easily locate public notices in my newspaper.  
Passing this bill would create an undue burden on residents of North Dakota who do not have 
access to the internet or a computer to access notices on a government web site.


I stand with the local newspapers who reliably publish public notices. This bill has the 
appearance of making the process of locating public notices more difficult for the residents of 
North Dakota.


Vote do NOT pass SB 2069.


Thank you.

Connie Hoffman

Fargo, ND 58104

District 10


